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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 FOR CONSOLIDATION AGREEMENT BETWEEN  
THE WOOD RIVER FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

AND WEST MAGIC FIRE DISTRICT  
JULY 17, 2024 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that an open public hearing for the Agreement for Consolidation 
between Wood River Fire Protection District and West Magic Fire District establishing BC 
South Fire Protection District on Wednesday, July 17, 2024, 3:00 pm at Wood River Fire 
District Station 3, 11053 State Highway 75, Bellevue, Idaho. 

 
The Agreement For Consolidation Establishing BC South Fire District can be found on Wood 
River Fire & Rescue website:  Wood River Fire & Rescue (wrfr.com). Written comments can 
also be submitted to the meeting to info@wrfr.com and will be made part of the public record. 
You may contact the District for any further questions at (208) 788-5577.   
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